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Attendance  

The class winners were 

Hedgehogs in first place, 

followed by Ducklings  and 

Robins.  

 

Well done to all classes but 

especially  Hedgehogs 

whose reward will be extra 

time in the adventure 

playground. 
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Key Dates 

June  

2nd Back to School 

2nd-6th Pupil Progress Week 

6th Water Safety Assembly 

9th-

13th 

Phonics Screening Week 

11th Year 2 Beach Trip 

16th-

20th 

Year 2 SATS 

17th Year 1 Visit  St James 

Church 

24th Non Uniform Day—Fete 

Donations 

Menu  WC June 2nd 

Week 2 

Head Teacher: Mrs K Maguire-Egan    Deputy Head: Miss M Gray       Email: admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk            Telephone: 01255 421168 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
This Week 
This week our assembly focused on energy efficiency and environmental 

awareness.  The children learnt how we can help the environment in ways 

such as always putting litter in the bin, walking instead of travelling by car, 

using refillable water bottles and using reusable bags.  They also learnt why 

it is important to turn the tap off when we clean our teeth, to use both sides 

of paper and the benefits of recycling rubbish. 

Next Week 
Next week is Half Term.  All children return to school on Monday 2nd June 

and must be in class for 8.30am. 

After Half Term 
When we return please make sure that your child comes to school 

wearing sun cream (preferably factor 50) if it is warm and sunny, with a 

water bottle and a hat.  If the weather is chilly, I still expect children to come 

into school with a coat to use at play and lunch time. 

Please also make sure that your child comes to school in their PE kit on PE 

days as they will be spending more time outdoors 

practising for Sports Day. 

Sports Day 
Sports Day this year will be held on Monday 7th July (in the event of bad 

weather, the reserve day will be Wednesday 16th July).  More information 

will be shared after the Half Term break. 

I hope you have a fantastic Half Term and look forwarding to welcoming the 

children back on the 2nd June. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Maguire-Egan 

Head Teacher 
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Below are this week’s tips on how to save money and reduce our carbon footprint. 
 
THIS WEEK’S ENERGY SAVING TIPS  

 
• The hot water temperature on your combi boiler is a setting you should check. This controls the temperature 

of the water that comes out of your hot water taps.  
• Fill up the washing machine and use a cold water cycle to save money. 

Reducing Our Carbon Foot-

 

 

After School Club Ice Creams 

Ice creams are sold after school each day, weather permitting. In 

order that children who attend clubs do not miss out, we will also be 

selling ice creams after clubs from 2nd June.  All items must be paid 

for with a donation of £1 cash.  

We still have some club spaces available.  Please contact the school office 

to find out more. 

Head Lice 

We have had reports of some children having head lice.  Can you 

please check your child regularly and treat their hair accordingly.  If 

you would like a free head lice comb, please contact the school office. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Tuesday 24th June 

 
 
 
We will be holding a non 

uniform day on Tuesday 24th 
June, in return for donations for 

our Summer Fete. 
 

Friday 18th July 

Wakky Hair Day 

 
The last day of school before we 
break up for the summer break 
will be a non uniform day.  All 
children are invited to come to 
school with wacky hair.  More 
information will follow nearer 

the date. 
 

Ice creams 
 

 

 

 

Weather permitting, we are 

selling ice creams after school 

from the Year 2 playground. 

 

All items are sold for £1 each 

with any profit going back into 

the PTA. 

 

Packed Lunch Drinks 

At lunch time children’s drinks are placed outside their classrooms 

so they can access water during play.  In view of this, if your child 

has a packed lunch, can you please ensure  that you include an additional 

drink in their lunch box that they can have with their meal.  Thank you for 

your support. 

                                                                Parking  

I have received a complaint from a neighbour in Windsor Avenue 

advising that some parents are parking their entire cars on the pavements. 

This inconsiderate parking has resulted in a disabled resident being unable to 

leave their property with their walking frame due to not having the space to 

do so.   

 

Please do not park in restricted parking zones, zig zags or double yellow lines.  

If there are no parking spaces, please park further down the road and walk 

the remaining distance back to the school. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 




